
8.     Communications, Petitions, etc. 

 

2-15-18 - Letter addressed to Duluth School Board from Mike Jaros regarding his 

concerns with administrative costs, referendums, and teaching Community Education 

classes. 

 

2-21-18 – Note addressed to Board of Education from Molly Gollinger regarding her 

concern with the removal of The Adventures of Huckleberry Finn and To Kill a 

Mockingbird from the required reading list. 

 

2-21-18 – Letter addressed to Duluth Minnesota Public School Board from Emily 

Matteson and her AP/Composition Class regarding their concern with the removal of 

The Adventures of Huckleberry Finn and To Kill a Mockingbird from the required 

reading list. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


